
Ways the SAU 16 Community Can 
Provide Input on the Superintendent Search

As you may know, SAU 16 is currently undertaking a search for our next superintendent. Since 
this position plays a key role across the numerous communities SAU 16 serves, input from  
community members is very important. There are two primary ways community members can  
become involved. We encourage you to participate.

We are conducting an anonymous commu-
nity survey and encourage your participation.  
Individual responses will be combined with 
those from other stakeholders to provide 
important information to the Superinten-
dent Search Steering Committee as it seeks to  
identify the best candidate for the position. 
An overall summary of the results will be  
reported publicly. 

Scan the QR code below to access the survey. 

Part of the search process will include small  
discussion groups of students, teachers,  
para-professionals, support staff, school admin-
istrators, and parent / community members. 
Each group will include 8-12 representatives 
and will be inclusive of all six towns in SAU 16. 
This two-way conversation will focus on learn-
ing more about the candidates’ skills and expe-
riences, as well as providing feedback from the  
participants as to their educational priorities. 

If you are interested in participating, and 
you are available for an evening meeting on  
October 25, please sign up no later than October 
7, 2022. Your name will go into a random selector 
and you will be notified whether or not you have 
been selected. 

Please scan the QR code below to sign up. 

SAU 16 School Community Survey for 
Superintendent Search

Serving the communities of:
Exeter, Brentwood, Kensington, East Kingston, 

Newfields & Stratham

SAU 16 Parent / Community Discussion 
Group for Superintendent Search

The deadline to submit your survey 
responses is September 27, 2022. 

SURVEY LINK SIGN UP LINK


